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18th April 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

CRICKET CLUB - KS2 
 
Cricket Club will start this term for KS2 children on Thursday 26th April at 

3.30-4.30pm. The club will run for 5 weeks and will cost £4.00 per session 

(Payment to be made via ParentPay; pay £4 per week or one block payment of 

£20). The last session will be on Thursday 24th May. 

 

If your child would like to participate in this club, please complete the slip 

below and return to the office as soon as possible. You will be notified if 

your child has secured a place. Please do not make payment prior to 

notification.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Baldwin 

 

 

 

Cricket Club - KS2 
 

I would like my child  __________________________  in Year ______ 

to take part in Cricket Club starting Thursday 26th April at 3.30pm.            

 

I will collect my child promptly from the library at 4.30pm.  

 

Signed _______________________________    

 

Date    _______________________________ 
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